[bookmark: _GoBack]INDC Dinner, June 21th, 2019
Event outline and timing

5:40pm - INDC Delegates arrive, Rabbi Hirsch and Sarit Ron welcome delegates

Address:
30 W. 68th St. 
NYC 10023

6-7:15pm community Shabbat service - open to the public
· Rabbi Ammiel Hirsch will welcome INDC officials and acknowledge their contribution to the state of Israel and their connection with the Jewish Community

7:15-7:30pm Kiddush at the Lobby of SWFS – open to the public

7:35-7:35pm descending to the social hall, INDC delegates are asked to spread and sit in various tables so guests have the opportunity to converse with them at the table. Please see the inside of your name tag for your table number.

7:35-7:38pm – Alan Riffkin, president of SWFS welcomes everyone, introduces INDC delegation
Suggested text:
I am excited to welcome everyone to this special Friday night Shabbat dinner with the Israeli National Defense College!

7:40-8:30pm Dinner and table discussions with newly acquired friends, Social Hall at SWFS, ticketed event.

8:30-8:40pm Alan Riffkin, president of SWFS presents Lieutenant Commander Yifat Erlich 
Suggested text:
I am pleased to welcome Lieutenant Commander Yifat Erlich, a student at Israel National Defense College from the Israeli Defense Force Air Force. At the end of this journey Lieutenant Commander Erlich will become a Colonel, the Chief Medical Officer of the Israeli Air Force. 

8:40-8:55pm Alan Riffkin, president of SWFS presents ______________________
Suggested text:
It is my pleasure to introduce ______________________, a student at the Israeli National Defense College from the US Marines. At the end of this course Lieutenant Colonel Cuiccoli will become a Colonel. We will now hear his personal story 
8:55-9:10pm Dessert and table discussions 

9:10-9:15pm – ______________________,, Commander of the military and Israel National Defense Colleges 

9:15pm - Birkat Hamazon lead by Cantor Dan Singer

9:20pm - Alan Riffkin brings the dinner to a close
Suggested:
It has been our pleasure to host you here at Stephen Wise Free Synagogue. Thank you for a lovely evening and we hope to see you again next year. Shabbat Shalom. 


